

DG-920840

August 21, 1992

. A find the first find of the first the

Advice No. 378

AHR 2 5 1992

TANK PENNING TRACE

Chairman Sharon Nelson Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission Chandler Plaza Building P. O. Box 47250 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear Chairman Nelson:

Concerning our general rate filing, after the Open Meeting Session on Wednesday, August 19, 1992, I reviewed the Staff Memo which was prepared for you, as well as the Company's summary financial document which was enclosed with our original filing letter.

I believe there might be some confusion in the labeling in the "customer categories," which may have miscommunicated the Company's actual filing, or its proposed rate design.

We will work with Staff to clear up this confusion, and it might be appropriate to have the Staff Memo resubmitted to you.

Very truly yours,

RITCHIE A. CAMPBELL

Ritchie Campbell

Director

Rates and Special Studies

same original letter to:

Commissioner A. J. Pardini

Commissioner Richard D. Casad

CC:

Jaime Ramirez

Don Gessel

RC/dli

Bolo Malle

RECEIVED RECORDS MANAGEMENT

92 SEP 10 PM 4:08

STATE OF WASH. BTIL. AND TRANSP. COMMISSION